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Calendar of Events 
September 
  1st – Business Meeting 
  2nd – Adoration  
  5th – Labor Day 
13th – 4th Degree Mtg. 
24th – Ministry Fair 
25th – Ministry Fair 
October 
  6th – Business Meeting 
  7th – Adoration  
11th – 4th Degree Mtg. 
14th – Oktoberfest 
November 
  1st – All Saints’ Day 
  2nd – All Souls’ Day 
  3rd – Business Meeting 
  4th –  Adoration  
  5th – Membership Drive 
  6th – Membership Drive 
  8th – 4th Degree Mtg. 
18th – Charity Event 
          Night 
20th – Our Lord Jesus 
          Christ, King of  
          the Universe 
24th - Thanksgiving 
 
Upcoming Events 
2023 
Jan. 28th – Italian Night 
Apr. 15-16th – Membership Dr. 
May 19th – All American BBQ 

2022-23 Council Officers 
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Chaplain:  Fr. Michael Pendergraft 

Grand Knight:  Scott Sheffield                        954-232-1326   

Deputy Grand Knight:  Bill Scott                    904-505-1563                                            

Chancellor:  Paul Werring                               904-531-5987 

Recorder:  Tom Griffin                                    317-696-8490 

Financial Secretary:  Joe Pourciau                904-284-2475 

Treasurer:  Mike Dezsi                                     904-529-1502 

Lecturer:  Len Winkeler                                   904-282-7974 

Advocate:  Dick Trache                                   904-264-1903 

Warden:  Jim Foley                                          904-718-8784 

Inside Guard:  Bruce Mathews                       904-284-2493 
 
Outside Guards:  Chuck Brown & Bob Rawling 

One Year Trustee:  Ron Warner                     904-887-3566 

Two Year Trustee:  Carl Volz     904-710-9396 

Three Year Trustee:  Kirk Nicholson              904-705-4639 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Insurance Field Agent:  John F. Molley         904-612-6357 

Newsletter Editor:  John F. Molley                 904-612-6357 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To receive the newsletter via email, send your email 
address to: johnfmolley@juno.com 
 
Note:  Newsletter input deadline is the 21st of each 
           month.   

                                    Sacred Heart Masses 
Saturday Vigil:     5:30 pm 
Spanish Mass:     7:30 pm (Saturday)                                      
Sunday:                8:00 am & 10:30 am 
Weekdays:           8:00 am (Monday thru Friday) 
Holy Days:           8:00 am and 7:30 pm   

 September 2022 

 

Knights News 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Fleming Island, FL 

Council 11220 
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Message from Grand Knight: Scott Sheffield 
 

Hello, Brothers! 
 
Thank you to Brian Cook, our Family Program Director, for 
organizing our first Parish Prayer Night and Fellowship, and thank 
you to those brothers and their friends and family who attended in 
support. It was a fantastic start with over 60 attendees, where our 
Brother Deacon Rich Hay led us in Evening Prayers (also known as 
Vespers) along with an impressive presentation on its meanings 
and origins. Thank you also to Fr. Sebastian for his attendance, 
support, and illuminating words around the prayers. 
 
Our next event is our Ministry Fair the weekend of Sep 24-25. Our 
Membership Director Noel David will be leading this effort and we 
will need your support before and after the Masses you attend to 
talk to candidates and potential Brothers. The simple question 
"Would you like to know more about the Knights?" is a great start. 
Get a phone number and get it to Noel and he will follow up. Many 
men never become Knights simply because no one ever asked 
them! 
 
Our partnership with Divine Mercy House in Mandarin is official. 
They have been approved as a partner by Supreme and I hand 
delivered a $2000 check to their Director, Amy Woodward. This 
supports the new Aid and Support After Pregnancy (ASAP) program 
the Knights have launched in the wake of the Roe v Wade decision 
as a practical way to support maternity homes aligned with 
Heartbeat International. We are awaiting a $400 match from 
Supreme that will be delivered to them as well. 
 
Thank you to all who attended Margo Hay's funeral in support of 
her, Deacon Rich, and their family, and thanks to those who helped 
set up and clean up in Sullivan Hall afterwards  
 
PGK Ron Warner has issued a challenge that if we have 50 or more 
Knights at our next meeting, he will smoke a brisket and prepare 
some tasty barbecue. We would love you to join us! 
 
Finally, we are still in need of a Life Program Director. Please pray 
on this and if you feel called, let me know. 
 
As always, please try to help our Brothers in need and if you know 
of someone or their family member (parishioner or non-parishioner) 
that is in need, please let us know so we can help.  Again, I truly 
appreciate your efforts in all that we do. 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
Brother Scott Sheffield, Grand Knight 

COUNCIL MESSAGES 
  KofC Merchandise: 

 

License Plate Holder - $10 
 

 
 

If interested, please contact 
Mike Dezsi at 529-1502 or 
michael.dezsi@att.net. 
 
KofC Shirts 
If you are interested in 
purchasing a KofC golf shirt, 
you can do so at: 
 

Logo Xpress  
2245-6 Plantation Center Dr., 
Fleming Island (across from 
Fleming Island High School). 
The cost will be the price of 
the shirt (see their catalog) 
plus embroidering. You can 
also take them your own shirt 
and have it embroidered for 
$12.50. To view the shirts, go 
to their website, www.logo-x-
press.com. 
 

or 
 

5 Star Design 
2124 Palmetto St 
Middleburg, FL 32068 
(904) 291-5253  
Call or stop-by for pricing. 
 
KofC Name Badges 
If you would like a KofC 
name badge, please contact 
GK Scott Sheffield. The cost 
is $15. 

mailto:michael.dezsi@att.net
http://www.logo-x-press.com/
http://www.logo-x-press.com/
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Knight of the Month 
 

Brian Cook. Brian is a 4th 
Degree member of our 
Council and our Family 
Program Director. He has 
been very active including 
organizing our first Parish 
Prayer Night. 
Thank you for your 
continuous - Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity, and Patriotism. 
 

Family of the Month 
 

Rich & Margo Hay. Rich is a 
4th Degree member of our 
Council and the first Deacon 
of our Parish. Margo was 
long-time active parishioner 
of Sacred Heart.  
Thank you for your 
continuous - Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity, and Patriotism. 
 

----------------------------------------- 
 

Waste Not Want Not needs 
paper bags. You can drop 
them off in the Narthex at the 
Church. 
 

-------------------------------------- 
 

Annunciation School collects 
aluminum can tabs. Please 
collect your tabs and give 
them to Brother Zarko. 
 

-------------------------------------- 
 

If you are in need of pressure 
washing services, please 
contact Brother Knight and 
PGK Ron Warner at 904-887-
3566. 
 

COUNCIL MESSAGES 
  

 
 

  3rd – Dennis Witt 
  9th – Tom Brennan 
16th – Rich Hay 
18th – Bill Dawson 
20th – Bob Olson 
21st – Milt Switanek 
          Tony Dean 
          Paul Zauner 
24th – Paul Archambault 
26th – Jose Corrira 
          Richard Rohloff 
          Robert Natalie 
27th – David Steinberg 
28th – Bill Scott 
          Joe Helinski 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL! 
 

(Note:  If I did not list your birthday, I 
apologize. I must not have you on my list; 
simply send me an email with your name & 
birthday so I can add you to the list.) 
 

 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
 Bill & Alma Scott 
 Zarko & Suzanne Vecerkovic 
 Bob & Rachel Sroka 
 Noel & Paula David 
 Curtis & Jennifer Stubbs 
 Bill & Debra Beyrle 
 John & Mary Ann Steinberg 
 

(Note:  Anyone who would like to have their 
anniversary mentioned in the newsletter, 
please send me an email with your spouse’s 
name and your anniversary date.) 
 

Prayer Intentions 
 

Paul & Jenny Anthertz 
Ron Warner 
Ron Llewellyn 
Dick & Carol Trache 
Russ & Anna Marie Misner 
Ninfa Flores 
Al Karolewicz 
Paulette Robert 
Paul Archambault 
Ski & Gemma Wojciechowski 
Pat Winkeler 
Dennis Witt 
Dennis DeCocker 
AC Fairbrother 
Jay Oliverio 
Charles McGarvey 
Jim Foley 
Tom Foley 
Amanda Spaulding 
Tom Gannon 
Kenny Eaton 
Clonnie Yearout 
Dick & Suellen Olsen 
Adela Marcos 
Mary Powell 
Ed & Grace Mathews 
John & Victor Cruz 
Crystal Cooke 
Karen McCallan 
John Clark 
Michael Roush 
Kimberly Driscoll 
Luke Lacy 
Drew, Jean Marie, Cameron Petty 
Andrea Nyman 
Pat McArthur 
Jan DeFlorio Plona 
John & Marcella Molley 
Mike Willard 
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Message from Insurance Field Agent: 
John F. Molley 
 
Raising Awareness About Life Insurance 
 

Each September since 2003 has been 
designated as Life Insurance Awareness Month. 
Like most awareness-raising campaigns, Life 
Insurance Awareness Month was created 
because there is an overwhelming lack of 
understanding of life insurance, its uses, its 
benefits, and its variations among the general 
public. Each year, the Life Insurance Market 
Research Association (LIMRA) puts out the 
results from a recent survey, and unfortunately, 
the numbers they report continue to be 
discouraging. 
 

A recent survey found that 76% of people polled 
did not have a personal financial advisor even 
though 68% of them said their opinion of the 
current economic conditions was only somewhat 
favorable or worse. 
 

In other words, a majority of those surveyed 
were only somewhat comfortable or worse with 
the economy and the uncertainty it brings, yet 
they did not seek professional assistance. 
Maybe they spoke with their friends and family. 
Maybe they hoped the instability would go away 
on its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to 
turn. 
 

If you fall into this last category, please 
remember that as a member of the Knights of 
Columbus, you have a full-time, professional 
agent that you can call your own. My primary 
responsibility is the care and service of your 
family’s life insurance, retirement and long-term 
care needs. I’ll answer your questions because I 
want your decisions to be informed ones. I want 
and am here to help. 
 

Another LIMRA statistic said that 43% of people 
did not buy life insurance because they worry 
about “making the wrong decision.” Scheduling 
a no cost, no obligation appointment with me 
will give you the answers you need to make 
the right decision. So, call me today at 904-612-
6357. 

COUNCIL MESSAGES 
 Caring for Our Own 

 

The Knights of Columbus isn’t just an insurance 
company. It’s a brotherhood, and so we do 
things differently.  
 

For starters, we extend to each of our members 
an Accidental Death benefit for free, just by 
virtue of their membership in the Knights of 
Columbus.  The program – which is only 
available in insurance jurisdictions – provides a 
benefit of $1,000 - $2,500 upon the accidental 
death of any member or his spouse (subject to 
certain age restrictions). 
 

In addition to the Accidental Death benefit, the 
Knights of Columbus offer a number of free 
services to our members and their families. 
 

First and foremost, we agents are committed to 
providing survivor assistance to widows and 
families left behind after the loss of a loved one. 
 

Secondarily, we offer additional services to help 
Knights’ families plan. For example, Profiles & 
Forecaster is a comprehensive and 
complimentary tool that helps you evaluate your 
family’s financial situation, and to determine 
what insurance protection – if any – may be 
needed. 
 

To our insurance members, we offer 2 
additional programs: the Family Fraternal 
Benefit Program, and the Orphan Fraternal 
Benefit Program.  
 

Please contact me today at 904-612-6357 to 
schedule an appointment to find out more about 
these and all of the fraternal benefits that you 
are entitled. 
 

 
 

904-612-6357           john.molley@kofc.org 
KofC  1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

 
 

mailto:john.molley@kofc.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 

 5 

Council 11220  2022-23 Officers’ Contact 
Information 
Grand Knight:  Scott Sheffield 
                        954-232-1326 
                        Sheff9@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight:  Bill Scott  
                                     904-505-1563 
                               bcs.jr_6872@yahoo.com  
Chancellor:  Paul Werring 
                    904-531-5987 
                    pgwerring@gmail.com  
Recorder:  Tom Griffin 
                  317-696-8490 
                  No2rdame@sbcglobal.net  
Financial Secretary:  Joe Pourciau  
                                  904-284-2475 
                                  pourciaj@bellsouth.net 
Treasurer:  Mike Dezsi 
                   904-529-1502 
                   michael.dezsi@att.net 
Lecturer:  Len Winkeler   
                904-282-7974 
                pwlw@bellsouth.net 
Advocate:  Dick Trache  
                  904-264-1903 
                  dicktrache@bellsouth.net 
Warden:  Jim Foley 
                904-718-8784 
                atmman8032@aol.com 
Inside Guard:  Bruce Mathews  
                        904-284-2493 
                        EBMCannonball@aol.com 
One Year Trustee:  Ron Warner 
                                904-887-3566 
                                frogman.jax@gmail.com 
Two Year Trustee:  Carl Volz 
                                 904-710-9396 
                                 kivosacv@gmail.com 
Three Year Trustee:  Kirk Nicholson 
                                  904-705-4639   
                                 dadkirk59@icloud.com 
----------------------------------------------------------- 
Insurance Field Agent: John F. Molley 
                                     904-612-6357 
                                             john.molley@kofc.org  

COUNCIL MESSAGES 
 Council 11220  2022-23 Committee Chairs 

Youth:  Mike Cruz 
             zurc1967@yahoo.com  
Parish:  Fred Bellock 
             g_bellock@yahoo.com  
Life:  NEEDED 
Veterans:  Rod Marcos 
                 rodmarcos@att.net  
4th Degree:  Bruce Matthews 
                     ebmcannonball@icloud.com  
Community & Membership:  Noel David 
                                904-305-3963 
                                Noeldavid228@gmail.com  
Faith:  Pat Beckham 
           beckhamp@yahoo.com  
Family:  Brian Cook 
              bcook464@hotmail.com 
 

If you'd like to serve as one of the NEEDED Committee 
Chairmen, please email DGK Scott Sheffield 
at sheff9@gmail.com. If you'd like to serve on one of the 
Committees, please email the Chair directly. 

 
August Knight of the Month, Joe Pourciau, with GK Scott 
Sheffield 
 

 
August Family of the Month, Mike & Sandy Dezsi, with GK 
Scott Sheffield 
 

 
Our newest 3rd Degree Knights, Andrew Natalie, Josh 
Doherty (represented by his father, Jeff), Alex Stoutamire, 
Mike Kossuth, Zarko Vecerkovic, Bob Haber with GK 
Scott Sheffield 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
                                
Business Meeting 
@ 7:00pm    

                                       
Adoration of the 
Most Blessed 
Sacrament after 
8AM Mass

                                                                              
Labor Day

                                                                 

                                                                       
4th Degree 
Meeting

                                                                                                  

                                                                       
Ministry Fair

                                       
Ministry Fair

September 2022
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